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     In preparation for the 2008-2009 Waterfowl season, the Wallisville Lake Project is currently
accepting applications for its seasonal duck blind program.  Duck blind applications shall be made
on a white 3" X 5" note or index card with the following information.

• Name as it appears on Driver’s License or State ID Card
• Address as it appears on Driver’s License or State ID Card, with city and zip
• Both daytime and nighttime phone numbers
• Driver’s License or State ID number

     Complete one card per application only.  Application cards will be accepted at the Wallisville
Lake Project Office through June 30, 2008.  If hand delivered, cards must be at the Project Office
before the close of business at 4:00 p.m.  on June 30.  If cards are mailed, make sure that the
postmark is dated no later than June 30.

     Address applications to:

    Wallisville Project Office
    U.S. Army Corps of Engineers
    P.O.  Box 293
    Wallisville, TX 77597

     Duck blind applications sent to the Galveston District Office will not be accepted at any time.
 If selected in the random drawing, hunters will be notified by mail when to come to the Project
Office to choose a duck blind location.
     For more information about waterfowl hunting at Wallisville see the information on the Rules and
Regulations page of the Wallisville Lake Project website www.swg.usace.army.mil/Wallis/
Rules.asp or speak with a Park Ranger at the Project Office at (409)  389-2285.
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